
STAFF APPRECIATION 
SPOOKTACULAR DRIVE THRU

In recognition of your hard work and commitment, 
we cordially invite all staff to attend a Halloween-themed drive
thru celebration in Plainview.

When:  
Thursday, October 7, 2021
10:00 am - 6:00 pm
Rain Date: October 14, 2021

Where:
Plainview Offices Parking Lot
115 E. Bethpage Road 
Plainview, NY 11803 

Online registration is required to reserve a 15 minute time slot
for your vehicle, so we can ensure that traffic flows smoothly. 

Register by September 17th at 
www.ahrc.org/staffappreciation/

Join us for our 4th Annual 
Staff Appreciation Day!

Join us for so
me spooky

festivit
ies and giveaways

for ever
yone who attends!

Don't forget to wear

your costumes! 


